
 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                     NEW DELHI 

Dated: 15th April 2021 

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: NEET-PG 2021 Postponed - Regarding 
 
1. The Ministry of Health and Family Welfare (MoHFW), Govt of India vide its letter 

no. V.11025/215/2020-MEP(FTS-8079808) dated 15.04.2021 has directed that in 

light of the present situation of COVID-19 pandemic and taking into account the 

safety and well-being of the students, the conduct of NEET-PG 2021 examination 

scheduled to be held on 18th of April 2021 be postponed. 

 

2. The next date of NEET-PG 2021 examination would be announced after reviewing 

the situation later. 
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